
 

 

City of York are leaving the North Yorkshire Home Choice Partnership. 

How does this impact on your existing housing application? What do you need 

to do? Do you need to do anything?  

Follow the simple steps to find out 
 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you looking for a home in 

any of these areas?  

 

Craven 

Richmondshire 

Hambleton 

Scarborough 

Ryedale 

Selby 
 

 

Is your application being managed 

by any of the following NYHC 

partners?  

Yorkshire Housing  

Broadacres Housing  

Beyond Housing 

Selby Council 

Richmondshire Council 

Not sure? Scroll down for more 

information. 

 

 

 

Yes  

No 

 

Are you looking for a 

home in York?  

Yes  

Email 
housing.registrations@york.gov.uk 

quoting your application number or call 

01904 554044 and York’s registrations 

team will help you re-register your 

housing application and answer any 

questions you may have  

No  

No action needed 

Your housing 

application will 

remain active and 

you may still bid. 

Available 

properties will 

continue to be 

advertised in the 

local authority 

areas of 

Craven 

Richmondshire 

Hambleton 

Scarborough 

Ryedale 

Selby 
 

 

 

Email 
housing.registration

@york.gov.uk 
quoting your 

application number 

and the local 

authority(s) where 

you have a local 

connection or call 

01904 554044 and 

CYC will transfer 

your application to 

the most appropriate 

housing partner  

Yes 

Is your application 

being managed by 

City of York? 

Yes  
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Not sure who is administering your housing application? 

Our administering teams are  
Yorkshire Housing – who work with Craven and Ryedale District Councils 

Broadacres Housing – who work with Hambleton District Council  

Beyond Housing – who work with Scarborough Borough Council 

Richmondshire District Council  

Selby District Council  

You may find the answer if you have any recent correspondence or you have a 

copy of your verification or band registration letter. 

You may have applied through your existing landlord or perhaps where you 

have a local connection through residency work or family or maybe the area 

where you are looking for housing  
 

Still unsure? 
Email housing.registrations@york.gov.uk quoting your application number or 

call 01904 554044 and City of York’s housing registrations team will be pleased 

to help you 
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